Life in all its Fullness

18th July 2022

EXTREME WEATHER WARNING

Dear Everybody

School remains open as normal. In response to the current weather conditions, we are making the following plans/adjustments to our school day tomorrow:

- Children will be kept indoors during the hottest times of the day (11am 3pm)
- Children can wear their PE kits or light coloured, loose fittings clothes
- Children will have access to their water bottles throughout the day
- School is being kept cool
- Children are having limited physical activities
- We will have an early collection tomorrow, Tuesday 19th July at 1.15pm. You can collect your child from their classroom via the school gates.
- If you are unable to collect your child at this time, this is absolutely fine; they can remain in school until normal school finishing time, 3.10pm.
- To minimise disruption to learning, we will not be able to release children at any other time.

Should you have any questions, or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to the school team.

Yours faithfully

respect kindness friendship gentleness love hope honesty patience joy forgiveness tolerance thankfulness respect kindness friendship gentleness love

Mr Mark Carr Head of School

> New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU Tele: 0121 675 8700 Website: www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Charlotte Taylor Head of School: Mark Carr

H H

love

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment